
 

 
 
 
 
        
 
 
     
 

    2 July 2014 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

AUSTRALIA PLEDGES AU$3.25 MILLION  
  

The Government of Australia has confirmed that it will make a new single contribution of 
AU$3.25 million (approximately US$3 million) to the international component of the Extraordinary 
Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC).  

 
With this new pledge, the Government of Australia’s total contribution to the ECCC will 

exceed AU$26 million. Australia is the second largest donor to the ECCC, and it has supported the 
Court since its inception. 
 

“As we await the verdict for Case 002/01 and continue the work on the remaining cases, this 
funding helps to ensure that justice can be delivered to the people of Cambodia in a timely fashion. 
Australia has been an invaluable partner in this endeavor since the establishment of the Tribunal, for 
which the ECCC would like to express its deep gratitude”, said Acting Director of the Office of 
Administration Tony Kranh and Deputy Director Knut Rosandhaug. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mr. Lars Olsen 
Legal Officer 
Mobile: +855 (0)12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0)23 861 669 
Email: olsenl@un.org 

 
Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
Press Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0)12 488 156 
Land line: +855 (0)23 861 564 
Email: neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh  

 
 


